From: Lucas, Maureen <Maureen.Lucas@NIHE.GOV.UK>
Sent: 03 September 2012 15:18
To: +Comm. Justice Public Email
Subject: FW: CRIMINAL JUSTICE BILL
Dear Ms Darragh,

Criminal Justice Bill

Thank you for your letter of 11 July 2012 regarding the consultation period in relation to the
above BiIll.

As the broad areas covered by the bill - together with the workings of the Criminal Justice
system in general - fall outside the Housing Executive’s functions and area of expertise, we
do not propose to comment on any of the substantive issues raised.

| would, however, like to thank you for providing the Housing Executive with the opportunity
to comment.

Yours sincerely
O\:ﬂfv\ Cod.e

John McPeake
Chief Executive
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The contents of this email from the Northern Ireland Housing Executive do not represent the expressed view
of the Housing Executive unless that is clearly stated. It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is
addressed and is confidential. The Housing Executive does not accept any liability whatsoever for its
contents (including attachments), usage or onward transmission. It may also be legally privileged and

subject to internal monitoring.
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